
C U S T O M E R  L O V E U N I T Y I N T E G R I T Y G R O W T H I M P A C T 32

C U S T O M E R  S E R V I C E

R E C A L L  N 7 8 3  – S E C O N D  R O W  L E F T  S E A T  F R A M E  W E L D

SAFETY RECALL N783 SECOND ROW LEFT SEAT FRAME WELD

AFFECTED MODELS 22-23MY Range Rover

VOLUME AFFECTED US 500 CA 51

REPAIR

A concern has been identified on certain Range Rover 7-seat vehicles where the 
second row left seat frame may have a latch installed with a defective weld. In 

vehicles that have a defective weld on the second row left seat frame latch, the 
seat may not be correctly secured. Warnings of a non-latch state are provided on 

the instrument panel cluster.
REPAIR TIME 0.1hrs for inspection and 2.8 hrs for repair if required + DIDO

CAMPAIGN LAUNCH Retailer notification on April 20th, 2023
Service repair bulletin is expected before mid-June.

Notes
It is estimated that 36% of affected vehicles will need a replacement seat frame. 

Affected owners have been mailed informing them of this recall.
All affected units have been retailed.


